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NNPC Limited - Suppliers Summit

Theme: Reshaping the Future of Procurement and Supplier Management

As part of NNPC Ltd.'s Digital Strategy, which seeks to enhance business capabilities,
maximize competitiveness and drive better performance, the NNPC procurement
organization will be transiting to a cloud-based procurement system on SAP Ariba
Network effective 1st January, 2025.

This remarkable step will bring our esteemed vendors in touch with contracting
opportunities on the NNPC Ariba Platform, a secure and exclusive marketplace
tailored for end-to-end procurement of goods and services.

We are confident that this enablement will further enhance the petroleum industry
contracting cycle efficiency and reduce costs in line with the Presidential Directive
on Reduction of Petroleum Sector Contracting Costs and Timelines, 2024.

Going forward, all stages of procurement including issuance of RFQs/RFPs,
submission and evaluation of bids, contract negotiations, issuance of Purchase
Orders, and processing of invoices will all happen on the NNPC Ariba platform.

This will enhance our suppliers’ experience, minimize human interface, improve
process transparency while fostering collaboration and best practice.

To achieve a smooth cutover by 1Ist January, 2025, we are involving our esteemed
suppliers to be part of this journey from its onset.

You are therefore invited to the NNPC Ltd. Suppliers Summit which will be held on
3rd December, 2024, during which participants will be made to understand the
following key processes:

e Registering and creation of supplier profile on NNPC Ariba platform

e Navigating the functionalities of the platform, procurement workflows and
timelines.

e Best practices for successful collaboration with NNPC Limited

Please visit https://tinyurl.com/supplier-summit to join or send your inquiries to
nnpcariba@nnpcgroup.com or call +2347007006672 (10am to 4pm).

Thank you for your interest in doing business with NNPC.

Uzoma M. Emelife
Chief Supply Chain Officer
28th November, 2024




